P.T.A NEWS

Wednesday 17th November 2010

Next P.T.A Meeting

The next P.T.A meeting will be held on Wednesday 24th November at
2:30p.m and 7:00p.m in the P.T.A meeting room near the office.
All welcome.

Show Bags

Dear Parents

We are selling the above show bags left over from the carnival. All the show bags are $5.00 each. If you
would like to purchase one or more of these show bags please fill in the form below and send it along with
the money to the school. The show bag will be sent home with your child at the end of the day. Contents
may vary from the posters.

Thank you from the PTA.

Child’s Name:

Child’s Grade :

Show bags required: Girl Surprise: O Girls Only: O Boys Blast Off: O
Creepy Treats: [ Stinky and Gross: O RealMcCoy: O
Dollarmite Banking

“Cranbourne Cash”
The Good Guys Cranbourne Dollarmite banking day is on a

For every $25.00 you spend at The Good Guys in Friday. Do'n t forget that every time
Cranbourne, you will be presented with a $1.00 y(?u bank, it is a chance for you to
Cranbourne Cash Voucher. To take advantage of this offer, || : Wil OUI draw held each term . You
you simply need to mention Cranbourne Primary School at|| could win $5, $3 or $2 banked into
the time payment is made and you will receive your your account!

Cranbourne Cash reward vouchers. For example, if you * Please keep your tokens in your
purchase a Coffee Machine for $139.00 you will receive
$5.00 in Cranbourne Cash voucher.

Just bring your voucher to the office and place it into the
P.T.A box.

dollarmite pouch so you can get a
gift once you have enough tokens!




HELPERS NEEDED FOR ELECTION DAY

The P.T.A will be having a fundraising B.B.Q. at the school on Election day. The
barbeque will run from 10a.m. until 2p.m. on SATURDAY 27TH NOVEMNBER.
If you or a member of your family can offer some assistance on this day please fill
out the form below and return it to school by Friday 26th November.

Name:

Childs name:

Time:
9:30-10:00: O 10:00 - 11:00: O 11:00-12:00; O

12:00 - 1:00: O 1:00- 2:00; O 2:00—-2:30: O

Christmas Concert

Our Cranbourne Primary School Christmas Concert will be held on
TUESDAY 14TH DECEMBER from 4.30p.m. to 6.30p.m. The PTA will be g}
running a B.B.Q. on the night. We will be looking for helpers closer to the
night.

Christmas Baffle

We are seeking donations to go towards our Christmas Raffle prizes. If you know of any
business that would like to make a donation please get them to send it along to the office or they
can contact Niki via the school. Every family who donates to our Christmas Raffle will receive
a free raffle ticket for the draw. All donations will be greatly appreciated.




